
   

 NORTHERN REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

 
The Annual General Meeting of the Northern Regional Health Authority will take place 

on Tuesday, October 27, 2020 from 12:00 to 1:00 pm.  
 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Annual General Meeting will be held virtually using 
ZOOM and will be accessible either via webinar or teleconference. 

 
Further details on how to join the meeting will be released prior to the meeting.  

 
ALL ARE WELCOME TO PARTICIPATE 

 
The Region’s Annual Report for 2019-20 will be available on September 30, 2020.   

To review, please go to the Reports/Publications section our website: 
www.northernhealthregion.com  

http://www.northernhealthregion.com/

